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Perry Nuclear Power Plant ' /'
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Response to Request for
Additional Information -
Security Plan

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

This letter and its attachment is submitted to provide draft
responses to the concerns identified in your letter dated
November 18, 1931, in regard to the Security Plan.

It is our intention to incorporate these responses in a
subsequent revision to our PNPP Security Plan.

Very Truly Yours,

I i o

&/

Dalwyn 4. Davidson
Vice President
System Engineering and Construction

DRD: mlb

cc: G. Charnoff, Esq.,

'
M. D. Houston

0/NRC Resident Inspector 30
2

Please siga one copy and return it to R. B. Coffey (R230) at
PNPP Licensing to acknowledge receipt of our responses to the / [
Perry Nuclear Power Plant Security Plan, quc;tions.

Signature Date
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